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22/05/2025  10:39:402025/1833/P COMMNT Alan R. Gutter This is great news, the screen was fantastic last year and I really got to enjoy the space at 

Central Saint Giles as it became alive in the Summer. Kudos to the team at this estate as it is 

spotless in comparison to other nearby areas and it is one of the places I can actually go to with 

my young children and enjoy the atmosphere whilst feeling safe as they have lots of security 

there, as well as a Zizzi’s restaurant which my kids love.

24 Penn Road

Mill End

22/05/2025  10:24:112025/1833/P NOBJ James 

O'Donoghue

Just seen this on a local Camden poster and excited to see

this happen as I work nearby to Central St Giles and that building is such a

quirky vibrant place, I always wonder what it would be like to work there…jel! Sadly

my workplace doesn’t have an outside space so I sometimes have my lunch on the

lovely seats there so this temporary tv screen will be an added bonus while I

eat my sarnie!!!!

16b

Hanley

Road
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